

[image: image1.wmf]Thank you for supporting your child’s learning by ensuring that homework is completed.  Regular practice of key skills with you at home really does make a big difference to their progress and achievement at school.
Things to work on at home are as follows:

Reading 
Children are encouraged to enjoy reading as much as possible and are able to choose a book to bring home.  Please read with your child and sign their reading record at least twice a week.  More information about reading at home can be found in the front of your child’s reading record. 
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Spellings 
These should be practised at home each day using the usual look, cover, write and check method that children are familiar with.  Spellings will be brought home on Fridays and children should return the completed spelling practice sheet the following Friday when they will be used in our spelling session.
[image: image3.wmf]As well as being able to use a range of spelling patterns and rules, it is expected that every child will be able to spell the words on the ‘Statutory word list for Years 3 and 4’ and be able to use them in their writing.

Maths
Our maths facts focus in Year 4 in on times tables.  Instant recall of these facts is achieved by frequent practice and is essential for children to achieve mathematical fluency.  Children should use ttrockstars to practise at home as often as possible.  Your child’s login for this is in the front of their reading record book.  
It is expected that by the end of Year 4, children will have instant recall of all multiplication facts up to 12x12. All Year 4 children will complete the statutory Mutiplication Tables Check online in June.  
Linked Learning 

[image: image4.wmf]Other homework projects and suggestions for things to do at home will be given from time to time, based on our linked learning theme.

